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House Bill 3513 changes the requirements for classes that 
qualify for Oregon concealed handgun licenses and will require 
them to include “the use of firearm hold agreements for firearm 
suicide prevention were components “

However, while NRA, law enforcement, and hunter safety 
classes are available nationwide they will not, of course, include 
information on “hold agreements” that only exist in Oregon. 

Therefore none of those classes which currently qualify as 
training for Oregon CHL’s will be acceptable for a CHL 
application.

While well intentioned this bill needs to be amended to remove 
those requirements.


